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January 15, 2018

HE. The Ambassador
Embassy of Japan
Ghana, Accra

Attention: Mr. Yasunori Nakamura

Your Excellency,

Submission of Project Proposal: “Improving Response Capacities to Terrorism in
Peacekeeping Theatres in Africa”.

The UNDP office in Ghana presents its compliments to Your Excellency and takes this
opportunity to submit for your support the draft project document on “Improving Response
Capacities to Terrorism in Peacekeeping Theatres in Africa” in collaboration with the Kofi
Annan International Peace Keeping Training Centre as the Implementing Partner.

UNDP wishes to recognise the long-standing partnership and collaboration between UNDP
and the Government of Japan in strengthening regional and national capacities within
ECOWAS, and would like to avail itself of this opportunity to renew to you, Your Excellency
the assurances of its highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Louis Kuukpen
Assistant Country Director & Head of Programme
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